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02/11/2019  14:07:362019/5322/P OBJNOT Jo Hurford I am glad to see the the external lighting appear to be facing downwards.  A condition must be made that 

covers be erected over it to ensure no light can come up into residents bedrooms. During construction we 

have had big problems with lighting which is too bright and/or at too frequent an interval which has stopped me 

sleeping. 

I am concerned about the internal lighting, this may be too bright which would stop me sleeping.  A condition 

should be imposed that this is turned down at night and if possible switched off altogether on the Grafton Way 

side of the building.
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